
 
 

 

 
10th May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This year, our school sports day will be held on Tuesday 9th July. Parents and carers are all invited to 
come and watch. There will be two different sessions. One will be KS1/EYFS and one will be KS2. 
KS1/EYFS will have their sports day from 9:30am – 10:30am. There will then be a half an hour break 
and snack time. KS2 will then have their sports day from 11am – 12 noon.  
 
 
All parents are invited to join children on the field for a picnic lunch afterwards should they wish to. 
Please don’t forget to cancel your Black Pepper lunch if you are going to bring a picnic for your child. 
Alternatively, Black Pepper will make a packed lunch an available option for this day so even if you 
cannot attend, your child can still join in if they are usually hot dinners. 
 
 
Children may come to school on this day in their P.E. kit and, if you have one, they can come in a t-
shirt in the colour of their house. If you do not, they may come in their regular P.E. kit. 
 
 
Please can you ensure your child has a hat, is wearing sun screen and has plenty to drink. You may 
reapply sun screen to your child. The date is 
weather dependant and may be subject to 
change. The back up date is Thursday 11th July. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bredenbury Primary School 


